
 

          

Please sign up for Millgrove 
updates at 
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/millgrove/ 
 

Save the date:  
 

June 5 - School Council 
 

June 21 - African Lion Safari 
 

June 25 - Grade 5 Farewell  
 

June 26 - Report Cards Home 
 

Air band 2019 was a great success!  
We look forward to more amazing 
performances next year. 
 

 

 
Congratulations to Jabe who won 
the agenda cover art competition.  
Our runners up are Victoria and Ella. 
 

 
 
Please write a note in your child’s 
agenda or contact the school at 905-
689-4544 if you wish to speak with a 
staff member. 
 

Thank you to the Strabane Optimist 
Club for the $1000 donation that 
they made in May to update our 
learning commons space. 
 

 

Our school is celebrating being 
recognized as a Gold OPHEA 
Healthy School. As a result of 
becoming a Healthy School, the 
health and well-being of students are 
made a priority and they are treated 
as leaders in their school and 
community. This enables children 
and youth to excel academically, 
physically and socially while 
experiencing a better sense of 
connection to their school and 
community.  The Big Crunch was 
part of this initiative and apples from 
Drummond Farm are now available 
in the office for students as a healthy 
snack 2nd nutrition break. 
 

Go for Green happened on May 31 
and staff, students and community 
came out to work together to keep 
our playground looking great, making 
it a safe and welcoming space for all. 

  

 

A NOTE from Parent Council: 
We’ve had an amazing year at 
Millgrove! We’re already nearing 
the end of the 2018/2019 school 
year and wanted to take this 
opportunity to let everyone know 
about some of the great things all 
your hard work and generosity has 
allowed us to accomplish through 
our fundraisers this year!  
We have raised over $12,200 this 
school year through fundraisers 
such as the Halloween Dance-a-
thon, Little Caesar’s, Pizza Days 
and Movie Nights. We have also 
received $2000 this year in 
generous donations from the 
Strabane Optimist Club as well as 
The Kin Club.  
These funds have gone towards 
technology for the learning 
commons, student enrichment, 
upgrades throughout the school, 
outdoor equipment and a 
revitalization of the Kinder Pen 
area. Our annual Dinner and 
Skate, Go For Green, school trip 
subsidies and school agendas are 
also supported by these 
fundraising dollars!   
Thank you as well to everyone who 
came out to volunteer to help with 
all of the events and fundraisers at 
the school!  If you would like to get 
involved in Parent Council we’d 
love to hear from you!  We are 
always looking for parents to join 
us on Parent Council and would 
love to see some new faces in the 
fall! We will be having our first 
meeting in September so keep an 
eye out for the date. If you’d like to 
having voting rights you will need 
to attend the September meeting.  
Lastly, remember to join or stay up 
to date on the School Council 
Facebook page at ‘Current 
Families of Millgrove Public 
School’ and the School Council 
REMIND APP, for all your School 
updates about events, special 
days, fundraisers etc. Stay in the 
loop :) Thank you for another great 
year!  Your Parent Council  
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